
 

JEFFERSON COUNTY CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS PLAN: NEWS RELEASE 

The County Commission Wants to Hear from You!! 

The Jefferson County Commission is in the process of developing a capital improvement 

plan (CIP) that will provide a prioritized list of improvement projects that the County will work 

to complete including roads, bridges, buildings etc.  The plan will include a schedule for 

completing projects and identify options for funding their construction or acquisition.  The 

County has hired Great West Engineering to help complete the project. 

Resident input is essential to ensure that the plan reflects the needs of residents, thus your 

ideas and advice are important.  To help residents participate in the planning process, the 

Commission has put together a short survey. The online version of the survey can be 

accessed at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JeffCoCIP   
Hardcopy versions are also available for pick up at all of the County libraries.  For more 

information on this project please contact Jerry Grebenc, at Great West Engineering at 

406495-6153 or jgrebenc@greatwesteng.com 
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